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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2015 10:26 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: HP14-001

Tina: 
 
Please post in the KXL docket, HP14‐001, under Comments and Responses.  
 
By the way, I’m working on several similar KXL comments this morning (subject has the same wording including incorrect 
docket # as below). Note that a few are unique messages, such as the below, so those should be posted separately. The 
others (11 right now) relayed the exact same message so my plan is to handle those responses by sending group 
responses as we’ve done before. I will get you a screen shot of each group response for the docket. 
 
‐Patty 
 

From: Joshua Howardson  
Date: August 5, 2015 at 4:01:32 PM CDT 
To: <chris.nelson@state.sd.us> 
Subject: HP014-001 - No on Keystone XL 
Reply-To:  

 
Commissioner 
 
To the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission: 
 
I am writing to tell you I strongly oppose the certification of the Keystone XL pipeline permit in 
South Dakota, and I am asking you to vote no. 
 
I have a great suggestion to you... Let's take a field trip and go take a visit to the oil & gas fields 
in Wyoming, North Dakota, Louisiana, Oklahoma, or Texas.  Then lets go look at an oil spill site 
see how that looks after 5 years, 10 years, 15 years.  Let's go look at a TransCanada spill site... 
let's look at their previous work. 
 
TransCanada has shown time and time again they are unwilling - or unable - to adequately 
protect South Dakota's land and water. Six years after building Keystone I, they still have land 
that has not been reclaimed, and many landowners did the reclamation themselves because they 
were fed up with dealing with TransCanada. That's not a way for a company to act in our state, 
particularly when they now want to build Keystone XL over hundreds of miles of pristing 
grassland - exactly the kind of land they have a problem reclaiming. 
 
Additionally, TransCanada has no emergency response plan for Keystone XL. Their permit was 
granted five years ago. There is no excuse to not have an emergency response plan in place. Our 
land, water, and especially our people should be protected. 
 
TransCanada will not be able to meet the conditions of their permit. I feel it is common sense. 
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Deny the permit certification, and protect South Dakota's land, water, and people. 
 
 
We don't need it, don't want it!  Go take a visit to the oil & gas fields in Wyoming, or in 
Louisiana.   
 
Go look at an oil spill site see how that looks after 5 year, 10 years 
 
Joshua Howardson 

 
Dell Rapids, SD, SD 57022 




